
A Brief Report on “Walk to the Library” Programme Organised by 

Central Library, Tezpur University on 12th September 2023 

 

INTRODUCTION 

Each academic year the Central Library of Tezpur University conducts “Walk 

to the Library” programme for the newly admitted students and research 

scholars. The prima objective of this programme is to create awareness 

among the freshers to have the reading and foot forward habit towards the 

library.  

 This programme was also recognized as one of the best practices that 

has been carried out by the Central Library, Tezpur University during NAAC 

Peer Team Visit – 2022.  

  

WALK TO THE LIBRARY - 2023 

On 12th September 2023, the Central Library successfully conducted “Walk 

to the Library” programme. The programme was inaugurated by the 

Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Prof. Shambhu Nath Singh of Tezpur University. He 

extends his warm greeting to all the newly admitted students and addresses 

them the importance of Library in their research and academic activities. He 

then marches towards the Central Library along with Dr. Mukesh Saikia, 

Librarian, Deans, HoDs and other Faculty members. 

 The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor visited various sections of the Central 

Library and interacted with the Librarian as well as the students in an effort 

to enhance the library's facilities and services. He appreciated the Librarian 

for introducing this programme and to create reading habits among the 



freshers. He further acknowledges the staff for organizing this event and 

shares his vision for the development of the library. 

 Afterwards, the library staff engaged with the freshers to briefly 

explain the significance of the library and the services that will assist them 

throughout their academic life at Tezpur University.  

The programme was attended by around 598 students and research 

scholars along with faculty members and non-teaching staff.  Dr. Mukesh 

Saikia, Librarian acknowledges and value the library staff for making the 

programme successful. 

 

Glimpses of Walk to the Library Programme 
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